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Traffic Choices website now live 

A new website to help people in Somerset understand how to tackle traffic issues in their 
community is now available. 

The Traffic Choices website (www.trafficchoices.co.uk/somerset) provides information 
about different options which can be used to solve problems on the road. These might be 
funded from budgets for minor traffic management schemes or the Small Improvement 
Schemes programme.  

Traffic Choices was originally developed by Bristol City Council and Somerset County 
Council has worked with them to adapt the site to reflect the more rural nature of 
Somerset. 

So whether a community is concerned about pedestrian safety, speeding vehicles or 
inconsiderate parking, this is the first place to go. 

The website has details on all the various solutions which may be available, and uses 
pictures and video clips to show how each option works and explain the pros and cons.  

People with a problem are advised to get in touch with their local Parish or Town Council 
and their County Councillor in the first instance. 

 

For more information please contact: 
Name: Nick Cowling 
Email: ncowling@somerset.gov.uk  
Tel No: 01823 359452 
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